
 
 

 
 
 
 

   
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

                  15 December 2022 

 

 

Dear valued Member, 

 

BESTMED MEDICAL CENTRES CLOSING 

 

The Bestmed Medical Centres in Welkom, Virginia and Randfontein have been part of Scheme’s service 

offering to members since 2013. Unfortunately, due to a change in member geographics and operational 

requirements, from the end of December these centres will no longer be managed by Bestmed. 

 

As of Monday, 19 December the centres will no longer be operational.  

 

We thank you for your loyal support of these centres over the years, and a sincere word of appreciation to the 

employees who brought Bestmed’s Personally Yours promise to life at these centres over the years. 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Pieter van Zyl 

Chief Operating Officer 

Bestmed Medical Scheme 


